Mrs. LePard's K News

NOV. 10, 2016

THIS WEEK.....

In reader's workshop we are learning how to read with stamina! That means the amount of time we spend reading by ourselves and with our partners. Right now we are reading for 8 min by ourselves and 8 minutes with our partners. Wow!

In writer's workshop, we are reviewing all the things good writers do. We will also be learning how to stretch our stories across pages to add more details to the story.

In math, we are making the numbers 6-10 with tiles and pennies. We continue to practice using a "five-finder". We are also working on learning how to tell number stories that add or subtract. We are using the words "all together/in all when adding" and "left" when subtracting.

We practiced writing the "school way". Our popcorn words so far this year are:

a for is red this I can look the see will go like in here on my has

FYI...Thank you for attending conferences!

We are still collecting non-perishable food items for PE Cares. Donations can be sent to school until Nov. 23. You can send donations with your child or drop them off in my classroom. Please label them with your child's name.

Friday, November 18 is another Spirit Day/Popcorn Friday! Remember to wear your Hudsonville gear.

There will be NO SCHOOL November 23-25 for Thanksgiving Break. Enjoy the time with your family!

SPECIALS

Monday: ART

Tuesday: PE/MUSIC

Wednesday: MUSIC/PE

Thursday: ART

Friday: PE/MUSIC

Library is on Thursday!

SHOW AND TELL

Please have your child find something that they are thankful for.

Please send it to school in his/ her backpack on his/her assigned day.

HOMEWORK

The Ii homework sheet is attached. We are starting to do sound spelling and dictionary spelling on homework. Please read the attached directions.